
 

We are saddened to learn of the passing of long-time CLASC member David Copous.  He died 
last Thursday, December 14th after a battle with cancer.  His wife Charlotte conveyed the 
news.   There will be a memorial service on Saturday, December 30th at 11:00 AM at St. Mary’s 
Catholic Church in La Porte, TX.   

David served as CLASC President from 1990 through 1992, and several other board 
positions.  He led several trips, including the 1994 Club trip to New Zealand.  His ever-present 
smile will be missed.  
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